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The Windjammer
Calendar
April

Magazine Month
• April 29: Speaker: 

Jim Calvin, on 
Juneau’s Economic 
Development Plan.

May
• May 6: Club 

meeting.

• May 13: Club 
meeting.

• May 20: Club 
meeting.

• May 27: Changing 
of  the Guard.

Greeters
• Today: Caitlyn 
McLaughlin and 

Mille Ryan.
• Next week: Luke 
Fanning and Dru 

Fenster.

Submit news to 
juneauwindjammer@

gmail.com.

Thanks to AK Litho/CopyWorks, for printing The Windjammer!

Tomi Katona serves up some corn 
chowder during Sunday’s Empty 
Bowls event at Centennial Hall. 
He joined 20 Rotarians and 11 
family members and friends of  
Rotarians to help out at the 
annual fundraiser for the Glory 
Hole

Souper service

Strawberries, meals for members
When the Rotary Club of Juneau 

began planning for this Rotary year, it 
was never with the intention of creating 
a weekend of activities for its members.  
Planned or not, though, this past 
weekend exemplified Service Above Self 
for all who participated in any of the 
activities.

The Salvation Army’s Strawberry 
Luncheon and Fashion Show is a major 
fundraiser for the Army’s Women’s 
Auxiliary and is also a great opportunity 
for our members, families and friends to 
participate in a truly fun event.  This 

Please see Weekend, Page 2
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Toe tappin’ 
times with Tomi

Our inbound, Tomi Katona, 
shows off his good side. To 
see all of Tomi’s facets, make 
sure to plan some events for 
your time with him.

• Week of April 28: Mari 
Lou Gerbi and Bridget 
Lujan.
• Week of May 5: Mary 
Becker and Brenda Hewitt.

Show off someone who puts ‘Service above Self’

The Service above Self Award 
recognizes and honors those in the 
Juneau Rotary Club who have, over 
a period of time, best exemplified 
this motto which is at the core of 
what it means to be a Rotarian.

 This award is the highest 
h o n o r t h a t c a n b e 
bestowed on a member of 
the Juneau Rotary Club. 
Past recipients include 
John Sandor, Sharon 
Gaiptman, Bob Rehfeld, 
Sally Saddler and Wayne 
Jensen.

Every member of the 
Juneau Rotary Club has 
the opportunity to nominate a 
member who is worthy of this 
honor. A committee appointed by 
the current club president will meet 
and select the Rotarian to receive 
this distinguished award, which will 
be presented at the Changing of the 

Guard banquet, set this year for 
May 27.   The committee will make 
their decision based upon, but not 
limited to Juneau Rotary Club 
offices, positions, activities, service to 
the community and honors received.

N o m i n e e s m u s t b e 
m e m b e r s i n g o o d 
standing; active in three 
or four club sponsored 
a c t i v i t i e s s u c h a s 
proposing new members, 
youth exchange, group 
s t u d y e x c h a n g e , 
fundraising activities, 
c o m m u n i t y o r 
international projects and 

or community service projects; meet 
professional standards and ethics 
and have held Juneau Rotary Club 
membership for at least five years.

Nominations must be made by 
May 6 and can be submitted to Sally 
Saddler.

Weekend
Continued from Page 1

year’s sold-out event Friday was put 
together by new member Robyn 
Long.  

Many models returned from years 
past, but inbound exchange student 
Tomi Katona and outbound Will 
Blanc charmed the entire audience 
when they made their debut in 
highly fashionable recreational wear, 
put together with a strong Euro-
flair! Many other Rotarians helped 
with set-up and serving. 

This year’s Paul Harris Breakfast 
moved to the Salvation Army 
Community Center. The space 
easily held the group that gathered 

to eat an awesome meal prepared by 
Foundation Chair Karen West and 
her committee, to honor Rotary 
International’s Paul Harris, to get a 
crash course from District Grants 
Administrator George Elgee, and to 
learn about the Thunder Mountain 
High School Interact Club’s recent 
trip to Jinja, Uganda during spring 
break. Lots of info — and calories 
— were dispersed, and a great time 
was had by all.  

The weekend wrapped with 20 
Rotarians ladling up soup at the 
Empty Bowls event, a fundraiser for 
the Glory Hole.

Today’s program

A man who plans
Jim Calvin is owner and 

managing principal with 
McDowell Group, Inc., an 
Alaska-based research and 
consulting firm specializing in 
economic analyses, cost/
b e n e fi t s t u d i e s , s u r v e y 
research, market assessments, 
and feasibility studies. 

Calvin has been studying 
b u s i n e s s , i n d u s t r y a n d 
economic conditions in Alaska 
for more than 25 years. He is a 
life-long Alaskan, born in 
Ketchikan and raised in 
Juneau. 


